
 

 

Support Kelsey  
Florence Old Gym on November 2nd at 5p.m. 

  

On September 24 Kelsey Deschamps 
had brain surgery to remove a 
Cavernous Malformation (cluster of 
red blood cells) from her brain 
stem. On November 2nd there is 
going to be a chili feed and silent 
auction to help raise money for 
medical costs. If you would like to 
support Kelsey, please come to the 
chili feed and silent auction. There 
will be no admission cost, but 
donations are greatly appreciated! 

  
For questions call: 
 Carli O’Brien at 207-3221 
  Hailey Huot at 239-2160 
Or join the event on Facebook for more info:  
Fundraiser for Kelsey Deschamps 

 

Kelsey has attended Florence 
since she was in kindergarten 
and is now a senior. She hopes 
to have a great recovery and be 
back to her friends and family 
soon. Her mother, Leanne is an 
English and French teacher at 
Florence. Together these two 
ladies have done tremendous 
things for the community! So 
we should return the favor! 


